
Hello and Welcome back from Cheam Elementary PAC! 
 

PAC would like to welcome both new and returning families to Cheam!  We know 2019 
will be an exciting year for everyone.  Our first event will be our annual Welcome BBQ, 
scheduled for September 20 – Save the Date!  Details will be sent home with your child 
shortly. 
 
PAC stands for Parent Advisory Council, and as such, we are your representatives and 
liaison to the school and district.  We hope you will come out to our meetings, share your 
ideas, volunteer with us, and stay up to date with all the PAC programs, activities and 
events.  To help you stay up to date, we will send out weekly emails (please fill the form 
below) and will update our Facebook page. Please join us there: search “Cheam 
Elementary” in Facebook or go to https://www.facebook.com/groups/cheamelementary/.  
 
The form below gives the Cheam Elementary PAC permission to email you so that we 
can provide you with updates about special events, programs, fundraisers and meetings 
throughout the rest of the year.  Email is by far the fastest, most labor-saving and 
environmentally-conscious way for us to communicate with families.   
 
Our first PAC meeting of the year will be held Tuesday September 11th at 7:00pm, in the 
Cheam Elementary library.  We hope to see you there! 
 
You can contact us, with any questions, at: cheam-pac@sd33.bc.ca 
 
 
 
 
 

************************************************************** 
 
 
 
If you wish to provide us with your email address, please complete the bottom of this 
form and send it back to school with your child.  
 
 
 
 
(    ) I give PAC permission to contact me as needed. 
 
 
Parent Name: __________________________________________ 
 
Please print clearly 
E-mail Address: ________________________________________ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/cheamelementary/
mailto:cheam-pac@sd33.bc.ca

